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954 Scarlet Ridge 

LOT #46 

 
I have been a CCRHOA Board Member since the 2013-2014 

Fiscal Year and would like to submit my bio for the 2019-

2020 Fiscal Year.  I have served as President during my 

tenure on the Board and am proud of all the work the Board 

has accomplished since I have participated as a member.   

 

As a member of the Board we take extreme precautions in 

fulfilling our fiscal responsibilities. I’m very proud of 

what we have been able to complete this past year and would 

like to be a part in continuing these efforts for next year.  

 

As before, I appreciate your current support and will not 

wavier from my astute values and goals.  

 

 

 

 


